
From: XXXX XXXX [XXXX.XXXX@rcplondon.ac.uk] 

Sent: 20 August 2009 10:49 

To: David Bevan; Jeremy Powell 

Subject:RE: Rheumatoid arthritis - drugs for treatment after failure  

of a TNF inhibitor_Final protocol and submission reminder 

 

Dear David and Jeremy 

  

Please accept this e-mail as confirmation that the Royal College of Physicians wishes to  

endorse the submission of the BSR. Apologies that this reaches you post deadline. 

  

Best wishes 

XXXX XXXX 


